Sksriee Mission
Co-Operative Club

May 10th, 1944

Dr. Forest Allen,
Athletic Director,
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Dr. Allen:

Referring to our conversation over thé telephone
regarding your speaking date at the Co-Operative
Clubin June, we are unable to hold the Sons and
Daughters meeting that late in June.

Thanking you for your very kind offer to fill this

engagement, and hoping to have you later in the year
1 am,

Respecti
7
¢
C. C. Pemberton,
Chairman Program Committee
Shawnee Mission Co-Operative
Club
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